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APPEAL: For Contribution to Combat COVID-19    Dated: 30.03.2020 
 
Sub: Donation of one-day salary by Mahatma Gandhi Central University to fight against 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Pandemic – reg.  

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Our country and the world as a whole are passing through unprecedented calamity 
due to COVID-19 outbreak. We, the educational fraternity, have a great 
responsibility of not only making the people aware of preventive and 
precautionary measures to safeguard themselves and check the further spread of 
this virus, but also to come forward in contributing financially to strengthen the 
efforts of the Government to combat the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
MGCU urges its teaching and non-teaching employees to contribute to this noble 
cause by donating one-day salary for the month of April 2020 in the Prime 
Minister’s National Relief Fund (PM CARES) as contribution to fight against 
Coronavirus (COVID-19).  
 
All concerned employees are hereby informed that this donation is of voluntary 
nature and as a goodwill gesture to assist the Govt. of India in fight against this 
deadly virus. However, those who do not wish to contribute may specifically 
indicate their unwillingness through email to sschouhan@mgcub.ac.in by 
04.04.2020, otherwise one day salary will be automatically be deducted from the 
salary of month of April, 2020 
 
This is issued with approval of the competent authority.  
 
                                                                                      

 (PROF. VIKAS PAREEK) 

                                               OSD(Finance) 
 
 
Copy of the above forwarded for following for information and necessary action 

 
1. All the employees of MGCU 
2. The OSD(Administration), MGCU 
3. Public Relation Officer, MGCU 
4. System Analyst- for uploading the same on University Website 
5. PS to Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, MGCU 
6. The Guard File. 
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